
Allen, Meredith 

2/17/2011 8:07:23 PM
'cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov' (cheryl.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 2011 RPS Plans

Hi Cheryl

That would be great. Does 2/23 at 3:00 or 2/24 at 2:00 or 3:00 work for you?

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Lee, Cheryl [mailto:cheryl.lee@cpuc.ea.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2011 11:10AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: 2011 RPS Plans

Hi
Meredith,

I am happy to
discuss or review any of PG&E's proposed changes to it's 2011 RPS Plan or 
the PD that came out of Friday. Feel free to call or propose a meeting 
time.

-Cheryl

SB GT&S 0021898
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